Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Daniel Wright <damwright@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 3:45 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: PSE Rate Increases

[EXTERNAL]

Docket UE-220066 and Docket UG-220067
| opposed to requested rate increase from PSE. The requested raised are exorbitant and inflationary.

PSE states that the increases are 13.59% and 12.98%. That is misleading. On the notice proved to
me from PSE, the residential rates increase 16.34% in the first year, with additional rate increases in
the following two years.

PSE is requesting increases to recover four years of capital and operating investments which are not
in the current rates. PSE should not have neglected this for four years.

PSE is requesting an increase in return on equity from 9.4% to 9.9%. This should be denied. If
anything, it should be reduced.

PSE is a monopoly. The consumers have to buy their electricity and gas from PSE. They have no
other competitor. The requested increases will impose a crushing burden on people of limited income,
seniors, and the disabled.

Daniel A. Wright



